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Your submission : 

I strongly recommend that banks should not be in the superannuation business. Over the years prior to my retirement I 
was fortunate to be able to educate myself w ithout fal ling into the hands of financial advisers for guidance. I was not 
happy when one bank didn't run it's products directly but through people I had no faith in. If TRUST is the criteria, stay 
awAy from banks who profess 'modern business practices' William Beatts-rattray 
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